
From: Overton Adrian: H&F  
Sent: 04 April 2023 19:09 
To: Layug Karen: H&F  
Subject: Margartita Mama's Ltd (AKA Fresh Pizza) 149 North End Road London W14 9NH :- 
2022/01970/LAPR 
 

Dear Mrs Layug,  
 
Further to the enforcement history already provided in the report for this application I 
would like to make the Licensing Sub-Committee aware of three further test 
purchases which have now taken place at this premises :  
 

• 04.11.2022 @ 23:41 - premises closed to the public.  
 

• 20.01.2023 @ 23:30 - premises closed to the public (this test purchase was 
arranged as a result of a complaint received on 24.12.2022) 
 

• 30.03.23 @ 23:25 – premises closed to the public. 
 

Please note that in light of the premises passing the above test purchases the 
Licensing Authority does not wish to maintain its current representation to this 
application. However, we would ask that the Licensing Sub-Committee considers 
adding all of the conditions previously agreed with the Police licensing team, to 
minimise any potential harm to the licensing objectives.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Adrian Overton 
Licensing Policy & Enforcement Manager 
 


